
 
 

Dear Nash Families: 
 

Our Fall Celebration will take place on Tuesday, October 31, 2017.  We invite all families 
to come out and enjoy the parade.  The parade will begin promptly at 1:30pm.   The 

students will make 2 laps around the parade route.  AM Kindergarten parents will 
receive separate communication outlining parade plans for these students. 

 
Students who choose to dress in costume should apply any hair spray and face make-up 

at home.  Masks or anything that would limit vision should remain off until they arrive at 
school.  Parents are encouraged to help their child select appropriate costumes.  Please 

nothing violent, bloody or revealing.  Please be reminded that all objects that resemble 
weapons are banned from North Penn property.  Only classroom co-captains will be 

permitted into the building beginning at 1pm to help students prepare for the parade. 

 
General Nash staff will be positioned along the entire parade route.  Please speak with 

one of these individuals should you have any questions on the day of the event.  All 
students will be traveling by grade level and need to remain with their grade level for 

the duration of the parade.  Please know that students may not be removed from 
the parade route.  Only classroom co-captains and/or classroom party volunteers will 

be permitted to re-enter the building following the parade to assist children in getting 
ready for the start of classroom parties. 

 
All classroom parties will begin at 2:15.  The AM Kindergarten class will have their party 

at a different time which will be communicated by Mrs. Roper.  
 

If you would like to take your child home with you at the end of the day, please 
send in a note to the homeroom teacher that morning.  This will insure that your 

child is waiting for you at Parent Pick-Up. 

 
This is an exciting event that we look forward to all year.  Please contact the office with 

any questions or concerns. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Jonathan D. Winkle 
Principal 


